
 

Market Announcement: 
Pricing Change January 2022 

 

 
Dear James Hardie Partner,  
 

Your business is very important to all of us at James Hardie Building 
Products. We remain committed to providing you with both high quality 
products and service. Given the current market landscape, James Hardie 
Building Products will be implementing a price increase on all exterior and 
interior product lines effective January 1st, 2022.  
   
Specifics for your market(s) can be found on HardieLink  
   
All orders with an effective date of January 1st or later will be at the new 
price.  
   
To support our Customers (channel partners) through this transition, 
James Hardie has established a regional price protected volume budget 
that will be applied to all products subject to a price increase. Your local 
sales representative will be equipped to discuss your customer-specific 
details.  
   
We appreciate your support through this implementation. If you have 
additional questions or concerns, please refer to HardieLink or contact 
your local James Hardie sales representative.  
 

Thank you for your continued support,  
   
James Hardie Sales Organization 


